
Hello Fans Coaches and Sailors!!, 
 
Yale is very excited to host the Yale Women’s Regatta this coming weekend. Here are a 
few points to remind you of the YCYC facility and neighborhood. 
 
PARKING:  Please arrive no sooner than 10am on Saturday and 9am on Sunday.  
One car per team can park at YCYC.  Any additional cars can park on Court St by 
the red Post Office building.  Team parking will take place at YCYC.  All teams are to 
park in the lower lot, side by side, right along the water.  Do not park in the upper lot.  
Due to the residential atmosphere around  YCYC, you will get one chance to drive down 
to YCYC.  Please do not jockey for the best parking spot to escape from in the 
afternoon.  It only angers our neighbors.   
 
Your Sailing team guests: YCYC is not a great venue for spectating but inevitably 
there are family and friends that want to come see you.  That's fine. If you know that 
they are coming, please ask them to drive slowly and park in the upper lot and to please 
back in to the parking spot.  This prevents parked cars from blocking the road where 
other cars and emergency vehicles need to pass.  Do not let them park along the 
road.  Towing is a possibility.   
   
CHANGING:  Changing will take place inside YCYC or Inside your van.  PLEASE 
DON'T CHANGE OUTSIDE YOUR VEHICLES!!  The bathroom combo is 3567. 
 
PROTESTS:  Will be heard by coaches after racing each day or during any delays on 
land. 
 
HALF TIDE ROCK!  A pink ball is anchored near half tide rock.  As you sail to and from 
the sailing center please pass between the pink ball and the cliffs next to YCYC.   
 
We will have a very short competitors meeting to talk about the daily plan,  followed by a 
coaches meeting upstairs.  An ICSA rep will be picked at that time.  Plan your 
lunch/snack accordingly as we will be on the water during “normal” lunch hours 
assuming the wind is sailable.   
 
COACH BOATS:  We have one large inflatable coach boat on loan from Julie Wilson 
and one 17ft Edgewater for all the coaches.  We will work hard to have all the coaches 
on the water but there is a chance that coaches will have to rotate.  Life Jackets are 
mandatory. 
 
A-Division will start in FJ’s, B-Division will start in Z420’s.    
 
See you tomorrow! 
Text or call with questions! 
Bill 

(860)235-3567 

 


